
How to Participate in a Teleconference or 
Videoconference Board Meeting 

 
 
 

The Board will conduct the July 20, 2020, meeting and Hearing by 

teleconference or videoconference.  To participate in a teleconference or 

videoconference meeting of the Board, please send your name, email 

address, telephone number, and employer/firm name to 

communications@nccpaboard.gov at least three business days before the 

scheduled meeting.  

 

mailto:communications@nccpaboard.gov


PUBLIC HEARING AGENDA 
NORTH CAROLINA STATE BOARD OF CPA EXAMINERS 

JULY 20, 2020 
10:00 A.M. 

VIA VIDEOCONFERENCE 
1101 OBERLIN ROAD 

RALEIGH, NC 
 
 
I. Administrative Items 
 A. Call to Order 

II. Hearing Testimony 
 A. Case No. - C2020024 - Paul L. Erickson - Request for Modification of Discipline 
 
III. Adjournment 
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